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Dragonfire Outdoor Learning
                   the woodland…. alive for learning                     
Monday 9th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,
  The months (and seasons) seem to be flying by at Forest School. Each week in the Forest School site there is a surprise as together we discover new plants and flowers, we have discovered  snowdrops, daffodils, primroses and bluebells, I wonder what will be next.
   Over the next three weeks, as part of their Forest School session, each class will experience the campfire. The children will enjoy cooking a s’more, a melted marshmallow (vegetarian marshmallows are provided for those who prefer this option) sandwiched between two chocolate digestive biscuits.
Would you be so kind as to indicate on the form below if  your child is/isn’t able to eat a s’more. 
Yours sincerely,
Deborah Batten

My child ……………………………..…………………….. is / is not able to eat the chocolate digestive and marshmallow.
Signed:                                                                  Date
